
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 22nd and 23rd, 2021 
 
 
 

A Message from the Mayor 
 
 
As Mayor of Vancouver, I want to offer my sincere congratulations to International Talent 
Acquisition Centre (In-TAC) on hosting the 9th National Virtual Career Expo as it connects 
clients with the employers. 
 
Vancouver is a vibrant, multicultural City which has historically and continues to benefit 
greatly from immigrants from all over the world.  In-TAC has developed a digital platform 
to help Canadians, new Canadians, and future Canadians get connected with 
employment opportunities.  As Mayor, I am grateful to the In-TAC Pre-Arrival Services to 
enhance the quality of life in our city.  
 
On behalf of the citizens of Vancouver, and my colleagues on City Council, best wishes 
for continued success. 
 
     
 Sincerely, 

     Mayor Kennedy Stewart 


